
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 5th July 2024 
Year 2 had a fantastic afternoon with Mrs Cordey on Wednesday for 
move up day! They spent the afternoon in their new classroom; playing 
team games, establishing rules and getting to know Mrs Cordey and Mrs 
Hargreaves-McCallum.  

English 
We have continued with our book ‘Rosie 
Revere, Engineer’ this week. The chil-
dren have started writing an infor-
mation booklet on their own invention. 
We will be publishing these next week.   

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been learning about 
shape. In particular, the children have 
been finding lines of symmetry on 
shapes and drawing shapes using their 
lines of symmetry.  
 

  

Homework 

Spellings: This week, I would like the 
children to practice spelling the Harder 
to Read and spell words from Years 1 
and 2. These are on the back of this let-
ter. If you could help your child practice 
by writing them, sounding them out or 
typing them, it would help them get 
ready for Year 3.  

Reading: Please read with the children 
for 15 minutes every day and note this 
in the children's reading logs. 
Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig for this 
Month. We are having weekly TTRS les-
sons to ensure the children move into 
Year 3 knowing their 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables.   

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs Fowler 

Diary Dates 

PTFA Summer Garden Party: Saturday 
6th July -12.00pm-3.00pm  

Summer Concert: Tuesday 9th July 
6.00pm-7.00pm  

Art Exhibition 

Thank you to all who came to 
our Art Exhibition this year. It 
was lovely to see so many of 
you!  

We would appreciate any feed-
back from the Art Exhibition. 
We would love to hear what you 
think. Please scan the QR 
Code and leave us feedback! 

 



 


